
James Wines and Patricia Phillips led the Environmetal Design Program at Parsons during the 1980s. SCE Dean 
Brian McGrath will interview Wines and Phillips about the legacy of this unique interdisciplinary program and its 
relevence to the future of the School of Constructed Environemts.

6 November, Thursday 6-7pm   
The Glass Corner, Room 206, 25 East 13th Street
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